
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Meeting was called to order at 6:43 pm on October 26, 2009 at the Oley Valley Fire 
Company, Social Quarters by, President Kevin Beiber. 
 
Minutes where approved from the previous meeting by Deb Wanner, 2nd by Mike 
McCarther 
 
Treasurers report was approved by Shirley Moyer and 2nd by Dr. Zackon 
 
 
Committee Reports   Roxanne Stauffer chair of the New Officers for 2010 
                   Nominated the New Office Slate with no oppositions  
                   President - Carol Meeker 
                   Vice President - Deb Wanner 
                   Secretary – Cris Samsel 
                    Treasurer-  Trish Hartline 
 
Speakers & Guests 
                   We had Jim Barnes speak to the group on the investments. 
                    Scott Gruber gave general info. regarding National Penn Bank , in regards to   
                    The bank as a whole is being more careful then ever in their lending due to 
                     Economic situation. 
 
Old Business     Website  has had positive feed back and the Community Calendar seems       
                    A very positive thing. Anyone who wants there logo or picture of business    
                    Please forward to Marianne our Web Master. 
 
 
Announcements  FHAA placed 1ST Place in a Nationals CONGRATULATIONS !!! 
 
                   Also a Very Special THANK YOU to the Fire Company for a GREAT JOB         
                  On the wonderful meal we where served!!! Thank you again!! 
 
                     Meeting Adjourned at 8:10pm  
                    Called by Graig Zook 
                    2nd by Roxanne Stauffer       
               
  
   
 
 



 
 
October Treasurers Report 
 
Beginning Balance                     $2159.49 
 
 
Deposits                                          NONE 
  
 
Expenses                                       
    Speakers Dinner                          $20.00 
 
 
Ending Balance                               $2139.49   
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Kelly Blankenbiller  
Treasurer 
 


